
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 12:20:56 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 10:45 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-04-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mickey Genn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --
Hi there.
I have a cottage on Pearl Lake.
As it is, I just paid $1694.00 for a quarterly bill. This is twice as much as I pay for my home in London. By
eliminating the seasonal class rate and classifying me as R2, you are now going to increase my rate by 19%
($38.00/mth). This is significant. While having a cottage is a luxury, you are making it harder and harder to maintain
one. This is a cottage that has been in the family for 55 years. I have been fortunate enough to inherit this, and would
love to be able to keep it, but you are making it extremely hard to afford. I would appreciate it very much if you
could rethink this plan of eliminating Seasonal Rates.  Thank you. Mickey

-- Attachment --




